
PHOTO COMPETITION

Frankfurt, my new home

Dear guest / exchange students,

For the first time, the Global Office is organizing

a photo contest for all guest and exchange

students. We are looking for your favorite photo

of Hesse or Frankfurt, the overall theme being

"Frankfurt, my new home".

Send us your most impressive photo of your

new place of residence or a photo of your

favorite place in Frankfurt / Hesse.

The first three winners will receive great prizes

that will remind them of their time in Frankfurt.

The best three photos will also be displayed in

our offices at Campus Westend (HoL) and on

our website.

The Global Office is very much looking forward 

to your submissions!

Kind regards, 

Your Incoming Team, Global Office, 

Goethe University Frankfurt

If you would like to participate, 

please send max. 2 pictures 

(format: jpg or jpeg, minimum 

size: 10 MB (100-300 dpi)) to 

photo-contest@uni-frankfurt.de

until January 15, 2024. 

By participating in the contest, 

you accept the terms and 

conditions that you can find on 

our website.
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